
Specific dates and requirements apply to each item type. Some exemptions apply.

Food and drink packaging  
must meet new  

requirements in WA.

We ask for your understanding and 
patience as businesses transition to 

compliant alternatives.

New laws are coming into effect 
between 2022 and 2024.

 
Government of Western Australia
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation

For more information 
about the bans, visit 

plasticsbanwa.com.au
Business Engagement Program


